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It looks as if the recreational area problem has finally been solved – 
Flagship have agreed to fence off the prospective children’s 
playground from the rest of the area. I have therefore signed the 
“Memorandum of Understanding” on behalf of the Parish Council, and 
in theory there is no reason why the building cannot commence. We 
shall have to wait and see whether any other problems are invented 
to slow the process down. 
 
We will have to think about how best to provide a children’s play area 
for the above, although I would imagine that we will be starting small 
and adding to it over the years. 
 
Now that a small amount of interest is payable again on deposit 
accounts. I have transferred £3000 from the current account to the 
deposit account. This will form the basis for the future playground. 
 
With regard to item 6) I have received appeals from the following: 
 
Priscilla Bacon Hospice – appeal for funds towards £12.5m cost of new 
hospice at the N&N 
 
Norfolk Citizens Advice Bureau – general funding 
 
Burnham Market Area Community Car Scheme – funds towards cost 
of supplying car service to patients in the Burnham Market and Wells 
Areas, also delivering medicines etc., during lockdowns. 
 
No appeal received but Heritage House Wells continues to deliver hot 
meals to local housebound people. 
 
KL 10.03.22 


